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2022 COVID-19 Vaccine Administration and Treatment Reimbursement Updates 
 
The Louisiana Medicaid fee-for-service (FFS) files have been updated effective with date of 
service January 1, 2022 and forward, to reflect the revised reimbursement rates for COVID-19 
vaccine administration and treatment. The COVID-19 Vaccine and Treatment fee schedule was 
updated accordingly on January 18, 2022. 
 
Providers will begin to see these changes on the FFS remittance advice of January 25, 2022. 
 
Claims for dates of service on or after January 1, 2022 that were reimbursed at the prior rate 
will be systematically recycled/adjusted with no action required by providers.  
 
Each managed care organization (MCO) shall update their procedure file to reflect the changes 
in reimbursement for applicable claims within 30 days of the published Medicaid fee schedule 
changes. MCOs must recycle any impacted claims within 15 days of their procedure file 
revisions. 
 
For questions related to this information as it pertains to FFS Medicaid claims processing, 
please contact Gainwell Technologies Provider Services at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040.  
 
Questions regarding MCO claims should be directed to the appropriate MCO. 

 


